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December 17, 1999

To,
Shree L.D. Misra
Secretary
Ministry of Labour
Government of India
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Respected Shree L.D. Misra,

My colleague Ms. Renana Jhabvala had met you today to 
explain that Provident Fund is not being extended to 
Beedi workers of Gujarat. May we expect your help for 
the homebased women Beedi workers of Gujarat.

Enclosed herewith is a copy of letter written to Central 
Provident Fund Commissioner.

With warm regards

Yours Sincerely

Reema Nanavaty
General Secretary 
SEWA.
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